
 
UAF Master Planning Committee 
Meeting Agenda 
 
Thursday, April 8, 2010; 9 – 11 a.m. 
Chancellor’s Conference Room; Signers’ 
Hall Room 330 
 

 
1)     Welcome and Introductions 
2)     New Campus Master Plan:   Rich Boone & 
Deb Horner 
3)     Facilities Services Update 
4)     



The new CMP, through integrating research and teaching, will capitalize on the 
high number of research dollars per student. 
 
Chuck suggested including some photos showing deficient labs (in addition to 
photos with good labs). 
 
Bill suggested we could show the research return from new buildings. Rich 
suggested that WRRB can be an example. 
 
Steve Murphy suggested that the partnerships and outreach elements are light. 
Emphasize that UAF is attracting high caliber institutions (e.g., IARC, CCHRC). 
Describe what IARC and CCHRC have brought to campus. Think more concretely 
about possible uses of the planned partnership areas. Need to include figure 
numbers for all named figures. Yukon Drive needs to be labeled on all maps; there 
are many references to it. 
 
Doug suggested labeling some elements on the maps (e.g., street names). 
 
Scott asked about plans to present the revision to the greater campus. Deb 



Jonathan passed out a map with Facility Services’ planned construction projects 
for the 2010 construction season. 
 
Ian asked about the possibility of adding a bike path in connection with the sewer 
line project. Jonathan replied that the bike path would require funding from a 
different source and that funding is not available. 
 
Ian asked if there is any PR about the construction of the energy efficient building 
at Fort Yukon. Jonathan believes that CCRC will likely promote the PR for the 
project. 
 
Dianne asked if providing ADA access to the patio at the Chancellor’s house is on 
the project list. Jonathan and Nicole will find out. 
 
Facilities will be doing some GIS work (including use of LIDAR to do 3-D mapping) 
with UA Statewide. 
 
Facilities is still developing a plan for Old UPark to separate the west wing from 
the rest of the building. Fire Chief will be providing comments. Renovations will 



Subcommittee Report: North Campus 
Subcommittee will be meeting with the Terri Viereck, who will be providing funds 
to improve signage for the Viereck Trail. 
 
Some NC signs will have to be re-done/revised because Luke Hopkins is the 
named NC contact. 
 
Maintenance portion of the Army Corps contract was not completed. The use 
portion of the permit had been submitted. Nicole has asked the Army Corps for 
an extension. It seems an extension will be granted. 
 


